
This week, our Year 4 children enjoyed a fantastic and
educational trip to Minstead Study Centre. They had a
wonderful time immersing themselves in outdoor learning.
They represented the school brilliantly and my thanks goes to
the team for giving the children this experience.
Looking ahead, we are all incredibly excited for the PTA
Summer Festival next Friday 11  July. It promises to be a
fantastic event for the whole school community. Children will
be allowed to wear their own clothes on this day. The PTA
have kindly asked that, in return for wearing their own clothes,
children bring in a bottle for the festival's bottle tombola.
Please ensure that the children’s clothing and footwear is
suitable for school. If the bottle contains alcohol, please
ensure it is brought directly to the school office.
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Finally, I'm absolutely delighted to share some fantastic news
regarding our recent Year 1 Phonics Screening Check. We are
incredibly proud to announce that 83% of our children passed
the check this year. This is a testament to the incredible hard
work of the children, led brilliantly by their teachers and
supported by yourselves as parents.   Well done, everyone!
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This week in Year 1, our young historians havebeen diving into the fascinating world of castles!With inspiring minds and curious questions, thechildren explored the different parts of a castleand discovered their important uses. They learnedthat castles were not only grand homes forimportant people but also strongholds built toprotect and defend. To showcase their learning,the children created fantastic lift-the-flapinformation posters. These were full of fun factsand creativity, to help teach others all about whatthey've discovered. It's been a wonderful week ofimagination, inquiry, and proud accomplishments!  

https://www.boorleyparkprimary.org/


Nurturing Futures

On Monday, the school council premiered their film
around Inclusion and Diversity at Boorley. The
counsellors did an excellent job at leading the
assembly, talking about the process of making the film,
from storyboarding, changing and adapting as the
filming took place, and making sure that the words and
sentiments came directly from our children. It has
beautifully highlighted our commitment to continuous
development in this area and ensuring our whole
community feel heard and valued. We are very grateful
for the support of parents and carers, as it is vitally
important that tolerance and understanding are
modelled both at home and in school to ensure an
inclusive environment for all. This will support children
in their readiness to positively contribute to the wider
community as they grow up. We would love you to
watch our video - it is available on the ‘Inclusion at
Boorley’ page of our website. 

Last Friday, Year R had a wonderful visit from Mill

Farm. We got to meet the farmers and learn about

farm animals and their care needs. We met donkeys,

goats, sheep, chickens, geese, rabbits, tortoises,

ducklings, and a pig! We learnt about how some of

these farm animals produce resources for us and our

community such as wool, eggs and milk, and how we

can nurture futures with safe and sustainable

farming. The farmers taught us how to correctly pet

the farm animals and we enjoyed putting our new

skills into practice, brushing and caring for the

animals in their pens! We even learnt how to milk a

cow using a cow udder replica model. Some of us

enjoyed exploring the variety of animal poo that had

been preserved in resin! It was an exciting

experience and the children represented our school

brilliantly with kindness and respect. 

Strengthening
Community

Library Books
Please can you make sure that all library books are returned to school by 

Friday 11  July.th



KEY Dates

 

July 2025 

Wednesday 2nd July 2:15-3pm - Rocksteady Concert to parents of Rocksteady children 
Tuesday 8th July 2:45-3:15pm Parent Workshop - The Big Fat Quiz of Year 4 - In the Hall 

Wednesday 9th July 9.15am Year 2 End of Year Celebration Assembly - In the Hall 
Wednesday 9 July 1:30-1:50pm Owl Class Violin Concert in the Hall 

Wednesday 9th July 2:45 pm Year 1 Parent Workshop - Fruit Kebabs - classrooms 
Friday 11th July 3:30-7pm PTA Summer Festival 

Monday 14th July 3:50pm Choir Performance to parents 
Thursday 17th July 2:45-3pm Year 3 Parent Workshop - Summer Picnic– On the field/Hall 

Tuesday 22nd July – Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 23rd July – Friday 29th August - Summer Holidays 

September 2025

Monday 1  and Tuesday 2  September - INSET Daysst nd

Wednesday 3  September First Day of Term for Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6rd





PTA Corner

Something MAGICAL is coming to Boorley Park! ✨🪄

Join us for an unforgettable adventure at the Boorley Park Primary School PTA Summer
Festival on Friday 11th July from 3:45 PM!

🎉 Expect an afternoon bursting with spellbinding performances, enchanting creatures, and
fun for all ages!

⭐ JUST SOME OF THE MAGICAL HIGHLIGHTS ⭐
🐉 A Dragon Handler & a 7ft Animatronic Baby Dragon

🧙 Wizards & Witches Magic Show
🦉 Interactive Owl Experience – meet beautiful owls and even handle one!

💃 Zumba Fun!
🎪 Plus: Food & Drink • Local Vendors • Games • Prizes • AND SO MUCH MORE!

📍 Location: Boorley Park Primary School Grounds
🕒 Time: From 3:45 PM, Friday 11th July

🎟️ Entry: FREE!

Bring the whole family for a magical end-of-term celebration like no other. ✨🦉🪄


